
Murwillumbah Public School 
PO Box 3, Prince St 
Murwillumbah  2484 

Ph:    02 6672 1467 
            Fax:  02 6672 1008 
ABN:  12 910 243 341  email:  murwillumb-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 
3 September 2024 

Dear Parents 
 
On Monday 25th March (Week 9), and Tuesday 26th March 2024 we will be conducting our interview 
process for parents, teachers and students. Please find following an interview time preference for you 
and your child to meet with your child’s teacher. 
 
Interviews will run for approximately 20 minutes. During this time, in consultation with the classroom 
teacher, your child and yourself will be asked to establish learning goals for Semester 1. We value your 
input in this process. This process is an important part of the school and parents working together to 
achieve the best educational outcomes for your child. We hope that you can meet with your child’s 
teacher on the date/dates below. 
 
Please note that the interviews for individual classes will be held on the following days: 
 
 
Monday 25th March KL, 1/2A, 1/2H & 1/2K (Interviews will be held between 8:30am - 4:00pm) 
Tuesday 26th March 3K, 4OH, 4/5B, 5/6H & 5/6P (Interviews will be held between 8:30am - 4:00pm) 
 
 
Please complete your 20-minute preference time and return your slip to your child’s teacher by Monday 
18th March so that a return slip can be sent home notifying you of your confirmed interview appointment 
time. 
 
Regards 
 
Les Daley 
Principal 
 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

 
PARENT INTERVIEWS/GOAL SETTING TERM 1 2024 

 
Parent’s Name ____________________________________________________________________ 

 
 
Child’s Name ___________________________________________     Class  __________________ 

 

Day __________________________________       Preferred Time:   _________________________ 

                                                (20 minute interviews) 

PLEASE RETURN THIS NOTE BY MONDAY 18TH MARCH 
A return slip will be sent home notifying you of your confirmed interview appointment time 

mailto:murwillumb-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

